
From: Custom Delivery
To: Dotson, Michael (UTC)
Subject: Re: Warning of upcoming cancellation of your Common Carrier permit - Custom Delivery LLC
Date: Friday, March 2, 2018 10:08:15 AM

Please cancel. 

On Mar 2, 2018 9:45 AM, "Dotson, Michael (UTC)" <michael.dotson@utc.wa.gov> wrote:

 

 

Hello, on 1/22/2018 we received a notice of cancellation of the insurance that you currently
have on file with us from your insurance company.  Please provide an updated filing by
3/5/2018 or the permit will be cancelled.

 

Thank you,

 

Mike Dotson

Transportation Specialist 3

Licensing Services

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

PH:   360-664-1223

FAX: 360-586-1181
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